
Fish Sticks Volunteers Needed 

Jan 16, 2017 

 

Please consider volunteering to help with the tree cutting and fish sticks installation.  Dates include 

1/28, 2/4 and 2/11.  Refreshments will be provided. We hope to complete the work on 2/4 with 2/11 

is a backup date but would like volunteer commitments in case it is needed. 

Do not reply to this e-mail.  

Send your contact info, date and times available to Pat Canney at pcanney@sbcglobal.net. 

Pat will evaluate our needs and contact the volunteers to indicate work times, other needs, etc.   

mailto:pcanney@sbcglobal.net

